
Preschool Newsletter ~ September 2018 

Welcome!!  We are excited to start another school year in our preschool class! We will 

have a busy month getting to know some new friends!  We are welcoming Maeve, Jase, 

Harry, Harrison, and Lauren to our preschool family.  We will also explore our senses with 

some sensory play and read some wonderful books. 

 

Important Dates:  

*School Year Begins 4th  

*Pizza Lunch 7th, 13th, 21st, 27th  

   *Please pay by Wednesday* 

*Miss Meg Music and Movement 20th  

      *Please wear SNEAKERS*  

*Parent Orientation Sept. 12th  6pm  

Come see what your child will learn in Preschool this year!! 

**PARENTS ONLY PLEASE** 

*Stony Brooke 27th ~ Trees 

 

All of Me! 

My hands are for clapping                                             

My arms can hug tight 

My fingers can snap or turn out the light 

My legs are for jumping 

My eyes help me see 

This is my body and I love all of me! 

 

If you have any questions please don’t hesitate to give us a  

Call between the hours of 1-2:30.   

See you in Preschool!  

Emily, Merry, and Nicole 

Themes:  

        4th-7th~ All About Me 

     10th-14th ~Sensory Play 

17th -21st ~Pete the Cat  

24th – 28th ~Eric Carle 
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